
From: Liz Klein
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD; Bo Buescher; bblevins5252@gmail.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD;

jamon.hohensee@cdevinc.com
Subject: [EXT] RE: NRM2006358923: Airstream Central Tank Battery - 48-hr Notification of Additional Confirmatory

Sampling (Landfarm)
Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 10:06:36 AM

Please accept this email as 48-hr notification that additional confirmatory sampling will be
conducted at Centennial's Airstream Central Tank Battery landfarm area for the release, incident
tracking #: NRM2006358923. These soils have been treated and turned over the past several
months. 
 

The sampling will occur on Friday, October30th, 2020 at approximately 10:00 am.  If you have any
questions or concerns regarding this notification , please give me a call at 303-882-4404.
 
Thank you.
 
Liz Klein
Director, EHS Regulatory Compliance
3Bear Energy, LLC
303-882-4404 (C)
lklein@3bearllc.com
1512 Larimer Street, Suite 540
Denver, CO 80202
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